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NOT TOO LATE FOR SKIP-A-PAY!
YES! I want to skip my loan payment for the month of January!

Borrower’s Signature__________________________________________________________Date___________

Co-borrower’s Signature_______________________________________________________Date___________

Name (Print)_______________________________________________________________________________

Address___________________________________________________________________________________

City__________________________________________State___________________________Zip___________

Phone (Home or Cell)___________________________ Email________________________________________

Acct#_________________________Loan/s #__________________ Payment/Amount $___________________
**With approved credit. Skip-a-Pay has a $25.00 fee, other conditions may apply

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

The Directos & Staff  of Northeast Texas Teachers Federal Credit Union wish you and 

yours a Happy and Prosperous New Year and thank you for your continued support.

We are here to make life easier on you!
If you are not already enrolled in our Courtesy Pay program, make sure you contact 

us today! Courtesy Pay helps you avoid possible embarrassment at the check-out 

lines and bounced checks! Contact our staff  for more information!



AUN
Your savings federally insured to $100,000

National Credit Union Administration,
a U.S. Government Agency

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Rex Ranes          Chairman
Billy R. Douglas    Vice-Chairman
Paul Trull             Secretary
Jerry Bench          Treasurer
John Eastman       Director
Pam Bryant           Director
Gerald Hampton   Director

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE
Linda Russ     Chairman
Kelly Pickle            Member
Billy R. Douglas     Member

MANAGEMENT
Brian Lawrence     President/CEO
Mally Watson     Vice President

LOCATIONS AND HOURS
3320 Lamar Avenue • Paris, TX 75460
(903) 785-6682 • Fax (903) 785-6259

Highway 82 West
P.O. Box 1008 • Clarksville, TX 75426
(903) 427-3952 • Fax (903) 427-2781

Lobby Hours
9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday - Friday

Drive - Th ru Hours
9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday - Th ursday 

9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Friday

Clarksville Drive - Th ru
Closes at 5:30 on Fridays

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
January 17th

President’s Day
February 21st

Good Friday
April 15th

We now have
INSTANT ISSUE!

If you order our standard debit card you no longer 
have to wait weeks to receive it in the mail. Now 
when you order our standard debit card you can 
walk out with it that day ready to use!

If you don’t have a Credit Union Debit Card yet, give 
us a call or come and see us to see if you qualify!


